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Moveable Maths 

Last Friday we had Moveable Maths Day.  As you know, we have theme days throughout the 

year when the whole school focuses on a specific topic or subject, and each class works on 

different activities related to the theme.  This time children undertook tasks such as orienteering 

on a maths trail, Tagtiv8, archery and painting numbers.  
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Next Friday we will be opening our Tuck Shop for the very first 

time.  Initially running only on Fridays, we will be selling snacks at 

break time.  We will offer different (nut free) snacks each week 

but hope to be able to offer things such as raisins, fruit, flapjack, 

carrot and cucumber sticks.  On occasions we will sell ice lollies, 

children will need to eat these inside.   

Prices will range from 20p – 50p and children should bring cash in 

a named purse or wallet.   

 

Meet & Greets 

Thank you to all parents and carers who joined us for the Meet & 

Greet sessions this week.  We hope you found them informative 

and helpful for settling your child into the new term.   

Information at the meetings has been, or will be sent on 

Parentmail and is also provided on the Class tab on our website   

The Apple Tree (EYFS) Meet & Greet is on Monday 24th Sep at 

9.15am. 

 

Thanks to your generous donations on House Charity Day last 

term, we were able to give our House Charities the following: 

Aire – Air Ambulance - £61.24 

Derwent – British Heart Foundation - £to be confirmed 

Foss – Breathe Easy - £145.00 

Ouse – Red Cross - £91.00 

Well done and thank you to Mrs Whitmarsh, our Year 6 teacher, 

who ran the Vale of York Half Marathon last weekend and raised 

£350 for our School Fund.  

Clubs will start the week 

beginning 24th September 

and will run until October 

Half Term.  Please ensure you 

book your child onto clubs 

using the form on Parentmail 

by 9am Thurs 20th Sep.  

Places on some clubs are 

limited due to resources, we 

will let you know if your child 

does not have a place. 

Reception children will have 

the chance to join clubs 

after Christmas.   

We have had several 

complaints about parked 

cars blocking the bus stop 

outside school.  If you do 

need to drive to school, 

please ensure you park 

safely, without causing an 

obstruction to the bus stop, 

road, or any driveways. 

Thank you 

 

Next Week…  

Sunday 23rd Sep 

 Scarecrow Hunt  
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